
 
 

 

          Subject:    Permission Letter for a Change in Identification 

 

Date: July 26, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern： 

 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Icom Inc to apply to the FCC for a change in 

identification as specified under 47 CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. 

This authorization applies to Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd. WLAN+Bluetooth Module, FCC ID: 

VPYLB2AE, originally grant date July 26, 2022 and July 27, 2022. 

 

We are aware that Icom Inc intends to market the above referenced product under their own 

FCC ID: AFJ448001. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  
Name: Kenji Hayashikoshi 
Job Title:                Senior Manager 
Company Name:   Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.  

 


